
FPVNA General Meeting 6/5/07 minutes  

 
Attendance 

The meeting was attended by 16 people (who were willing to sign in...) Del F., senior co-chair, 

presided. All board members were present.  

 

 
Reports & Committees 
A report was given by Judith T. regarding the Emergency Preparedness training she attended on 

behalf of the Association, as well as the Recycling training.  

 

Discussion regarding the need to revise our Neighborhood Action Plan, including some specific 

issues and the agreement to start the revision process - to be discussed at the next board meeting. 

 
Action 
Since a quorum was present (at least 2 elected officers and 10 additional members of the 

association), elections for officers for 2007-2008 were held. Judith T. was retained as co-chair, 

moving to the senior position; Heather S. filled the other co-chair position; Amoreena H. was 

elected secretary; Danelle V. was elected treasurer. Additionally, Robert P. was retained as 

Newsletter Editor, a standing committee chair. 

 


